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August 13, 2020 

 

 

 

 

To: Judge Hill and Commissioners 

 

From: Clarence Daugherty, P.E., Director of Engineering 

 

Re: Professional Services, General Engineering  

 RFQ No. 2018-359 

 

 

The Engineering Department requests Commissioners Courts authorization to extend the current 

contract for General Engineering with Freese and Nichols for an additional year.  

 

We will be available to answer any questions you might have regarding this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.collincountytx.gov/

